
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Your Organization's Name], I would like to 

extend my heartfelt gratitude for your generous support in [mention any recent contribution]. 

Your commitment plays a vital role in helping us achieve our mission of [insert mission 

statement or cause]. 

As part of our fundraising efforts, we would like to invite you to participate in our matching gift 

program. Many corporations offer matching gift programs that could double or even triple your 

contribution to our organization. This is a wonderful opportunity to amplify the impact of your 

support. 

If your company has a matching gift program, please consider submitting your donation receipt 

to [Company's Matching Gift Department or link for submission]. We would be thrilled to see 

your generous support maximized through this program. 

Thank you once again for your kindness and dedication to our cause. Together, we can make a 

significant difference in the lives of those we serve. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization's Name]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Organization's Website] 


